
                    
 

 

Councilmember Bob Blumenfield 

Michael Owens, District Director 

Elizabeth Ene, Director of Planning and Land Use 

Tim Glick, Field Deputy Woodland Hills 

 

Dear Councilmember Blumenfield, 

 

Motion: The Woodland Hills-Warner Center Neighborhood Council (WHWCNC) requests that three 

blocks of San Feliciano Drive be debrided and repaved.  Uneven streets and potholes are safety hazards in 

our community and need to be repaired quickly in order to mitigate this problem.  

Location of street needing repairs: 

1)  San Feliciano Drive – between Ventura Blvd and Avenue San Luis   

 

We request that the three blocks of San Feliciano Drive between Ventura Blvd and Avenue San 

Luis, be debrided and repaved so the street and the entrance to the Woodland Hills Library is 

made more attractive, is safe and will conform with the surrounding streets.  

In the past year, all the connecting streets have been repaired and slurried.  

 

All of San Feliciano Drive from Avenue San Luis South to Mulholland Drive has been repaired 

and slurried numerous times. 

 

It is our concern that this three block portion of San Feliciano Drive may not be on the Bureau of 

Street Services map and may be part of the missing streets that your office is currently in the 

process of locating and reviewing. 

 

Vote: Aye 20  Nay 1     Abstain 0 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Woodland Hills-Warner Center Neighborhood Council 

 

 
President 

 


